
Construction Alert

SWIFT Approves Dedicated Locator

Groundbreaking news, Southwestern Integrated Fibre Technology (SWIFT), the Fibre to the

Home initiative for Southwestern Ontario, has confirmed that Dedicated Locator costs are an

acceptable expenditure within their projects.

Dedicated Locator costs would be eligible under the funding agreement as long as the costs are

within the eligible part of the project.

Those responding to SWIFT projects should see wording highlighting Dedicated Locator within

their RFPs.

Those wanting to find out more about SWIFT can visit:

SwiftRuralBroadband.ca

 

If you have questions about how Dedicated Locator works please reach out to :

Training@OntarioOneCall.ca
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